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HAPPY 

THANKSGIVING!     

HAVE QUESTIONS FOR 

MSD???? 

There will be an MSD 

representative at our city 

meeting on November 12.  If you 

have questions about the work in 

the neighborhood this is your 

opportunity to have them 

addressed.  We encourage all to 

attend.  Please note the new location of the meeting below. 

CHANGE IN MEETING LOCATION 

Please note that we are considering changing the location for our monthly city meetings.  

Hoping to find a more comfortable and welcoming place for all residents to attend.  So we 

will be holding our November meeting at Portland Christian School, 8509 Westport Road, 

Louisville, Kentucky 40252 

TAX BILLS DUE!  If you haven’t already paid your tax bill, please do so by 

December 1st.  After this date, taxes are delinquent and penalties will apply.  Remember, it 

is your responsibility to send a copy to your mortgage company. 

 
New to Bancroft? 
Please let Clerk Tuthill know and 
she will add you to the directory 
and email list.  We would also 
like to welcome you in the 
newsletter. 
 

JOIN US ON 
FACEBOOK! 

CITY OF BANCROFT 
COMMISSION 

 

MAYOR 
 

Melissa Dimeny 
558-7003 

meldimeny@yahoo.com 
 

COMMISSIONERS 
 

Mary Jude Constable 
423-1559 

constablmj@gmail.com 
 

Bryan Berman 
419-8840 

bryKB3@aol.com 
 

Matthew Tungate 
262-8658 

CommissionerMattTungate 
@mail.com 

 
Jeff Magers 

502-762-4334 
jsmagers@outlook.com  

 
TREASURER 
Arnold Shaikun 

426-6452 
ajsaccountant@hotmail.com 

 
CITY CLERK 

Shannon Tuthill 
240-8491 

       Shannon.tuthill3@gmail.com 
 

POLICE CHIEF 
Anthony Yeager 

bancroftkypd@msn.com 
 

ATTORNEY 
Schiller, Osbourn, Barnes  

& Maloney 

 

NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM November 12th 

 Portland Christian School 

All residents are welcome! 

(agenda on the back) 

Please do your part to keep Bancroft 

beautiful.  Make sure your grass is cut 

regularly and shrubbery maintained 

 

RUMPKE 

Our collection days will not be affected by the 

Thanksgiving or Christmas Holidays. 

Recycling collection days for November and 

December are: Mondays 11/2, 11/16, 11/30, 1214 

and 12/28. 

LOOSE DOGS IN NEIGHBORHOOD! 

We have received complaints regarding 

dogs running loose in the city.  This is not 

only a violation of Bancroft City 

Ordinances but also Louisville Metro 

Ordinances.  Please remember dogs must 

be on leashes at all times.  Please report 

any violators immediately to Police Chief 

Yeager and they will be cited.  If he's not 

available contact Animal Control at (502) 

574-2111 option #5.  

THE LEAVES ARE FALLING! 

It’s that time of year again… falling leaves.  They run 

down the gutters, stop up drains and cause problems 

for your neighbors down the road.  Please help by 

raking up your leaves and keeping the drain grates free 

of debris. 

mailto:bancroftkypd@msn.com

